
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

OF THE MEETING OF  

THE MARIN COUNTY COUNCIL OF MAYORS AND COUNCILMEMBERS 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the April 26, 2023 regular meeting of the 

Marin County Council of Mayors and Councilmembers (MCCMC) has been 

cancelled. 

 

The next Regular Meeting of MCCMC is scheduled for Wednesday, May 24, 

2023, at 6:00pm, to be hosted by the Town of Corte Madera, more information 

to follow.   

 

Please contact the MCCMC Secretary/Treasurer at 415-927-5085 with any 

questions regarding this notice.  

 

 

 

Rebecca Vaughn 
MCCMC Secretary/Treasurer 
Dated: April 21, 2023 

 

 


